Dartford Tunnel Crossing Scam – emails
[bookmark: _GoBack]There have been reports of spam e-mails sent today 28/08/2015 from the e-mail address;
‘donotreply@dartford-crossing-charge.service.gov.uk’.
The message reads “attached is a copy of your payment receipt” and an xls file was attached.
Do not open the attachment, these e-mails are not from Dart Charge and the attachment may contain malicious software (virus). It is recommended that you delete the e-mail without opening it.
Dart Charge has stated that the Dart Charge systems have not been compromised and they only send PDF receipts.
You can visit the following website to find out ways to pay the Dart Charge;

